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Thanks to all our parents who have 
signed up to use the Aladdin Connect 

App. You can enter absences and notify 
teachers of early leaving or late arrivals 

using the app. We do ask that you do 
not send notifications during the 

weekend as these may be missed by 
school staff. 

Our Sensory Pathway
Our Sensory Pathway has had some 

more additions since the summer 
holidays with new sensory lights, 
therapeutic music and fine motor 

toys. Our pupils are making great use 
of the pathway and are really 

enjoying the sensory toys and games. 
This pathway has huge benefits for 
lots of children. Well done to Ms. 

O’Dea and Ms. Conmy for setting it 
up. 

Admissions 2022
If you wish to apply for 
enrolment for a child in 

September 2021 you can do 
so on our website 

https://www.brureens.ie/
Click on the ‘Parents’ tab 

and the first tab has all the 
information you need. 

Mini Kitchen
We have recently set up a little mini 
kitchen in one of or classrooms. A 
number of children have had great 

fun baking buns and making 
pancakes. As well as improving our 

culinary skills, the pupils have 
developed their vocabulary and 

language skills as well as spending 
time writing their recipes and 

procedures. Well done all.
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P/T Meetings

Parent Teacher Meetings 
will take place by phone 
call on 9th/10th/11th of 

November. Please contact 
the class teacher if you need 

to change your allocated 
date or time. 

Lunch Time 
Football

The pupils in 3rd/4th/5th/6th have 
had great fun over the past 

number of weeks playing football 
at lunchtime. Thanks to Mr. Reidy 

and Ms. Cussen for helping out 
and to all our pupil volunteers for 
lining the pitches and organising 

the games

Literacy Power 
Hour

Pupils in Seniors/1st/2nd 
class have been taking part 
in Literacy ‘Power Hour’ 
over the past few weeks. 

They have really made great 
progress reading their new 

book each night. Thank you 
to the parents for their 
cooperation with this 

programme

Important Dates and Times
● School closes for mid term Friday 22nd october at 3pm

● School reopens on Monday 1st November at 9.20pm
● P/T Meetings 9th/10th/11th November

● Half Day Closure at 12.15pm Friday 10th December to facilitate staff 
training on Primary Language Curriculum

Christmas 
Shoebox Appeal

Please return shoeboxes 
before November 5th. They 
will be collected on this day 
from the school. Thank you. 



Silver Circle Draw
The Silver Circle Draw will take place again this year with the first 
draw on Wednesday 17th November. This year a contribution from 

the proceeds will be made to the ‘Bruree/Rockhill Community Fund.’ 
This group are fundraising for an astro turf pitch behind the school 
as well as a ball wall and walkway around the community field. The 
school will benefit greatly from these projects and your support for 

our draw this year is greatly appreciated. 

Maths Week 2021
All the classes in the school took part in activities for Maths 
Week 2021. The pupils really enjoyed maths trails, solving 

problems, playing mental maths games and working on their 
Maths app IXL. Well done everyone. 

4th Class Cycling
Our 4th class recently 

completed 7 safe cycling 
lessons with Kieron and Ed. 
The pupils really enjoyed the 

lessons and got to try out 
their new skills on the last 
day by cycling down the 

village. Well done everyone

Our pupils can 
dress up on Friday 

for Halloween if 
they wish
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